
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  
Friends AGM 7pm  

Tuesday Normal day in school 

Wednesday 
Sandy Secondary to visit Y6 children  

KS1 drop in 

Thursday School photos  

Friday Normal day in school  

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Autumn term — 2019 Thursday 12th Sept 2019 

Reminder 
TT Rockstars Mufii day for 

Y2 to Y6 
Friday 13th  
September 

Our value this half term is 
‘Thankfulness’   

Parent volunteer safeguarding  training 
If you intend to volunteer in school this year it is essential that you 

attend one of our Safeguarding sessions. 
Donna Gower will be holding the next training session on     Monday 
23rd September at 9.30 in the school training room. Please 

book a place via the admin email admin@gbpa.org.uk 

Stars of the week 
For the week ending Sept 6th  

 
Owls:   Alice & Joseph  
Penguins: Jacob P & Amelia  
Puffins: Savanna & Joseph  
Woodpeckers:  Tiano & Rose 
Swans: Harry & Amelia 
Kestrels:  Henry & Freya  
Falcons:  Ryan & Sadie 

 
 
     

 
Doves:  Frank  
Owls: Louis 
Penguins: Ada 
Puffins:  Sienna 
Woodpeckers:  Piper  
Swans:  Shay S 
Kestrels:  Lauren  
Falcons:  Fraser  

Year 6 children 
 

Don’t forget to check the dates for the secondary school open 
evenings as advertised on the green Bedford Borough flyer sent 

home last week. 
All applications must be submitted by 31st October 2019 

www.bedford.gov.uk/onlineadmissions 

Y5 residential to Grafham &  
Y6 residential to Bawdsey Manor 

 
The next instalments are due on 15th September. 

 

These payments can be made by cash, cheque (payable to Great  
Barford Primary Academy) or by direct payment to the school         

NATWEST bank account:  Account name: Great Barford Primary 
Academy Sort code: 60-02-13 Account no: 71205462  

Please reference your payment with your child’s name and trip name. 

We are supporting the Bedford Foodbank at 
Harvest time again this year. Donations of non 

perishable goods can be placed in the         
donation basket near the main reception in 

school. 

School Photos - Individual/ Families - All PUPILS                                           
Nursery children who don't attend on a Thurs can come in at 9am for photo only. 
Siblings will have photos together. If you would like a family photo these will be 

between 8.30 and 9am available please book at office. 


